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Circular 045 

 
 

12 June 2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
Security Company change over. 
 
We are changing our security service provider from Thorburn Security over to 24/7 Security with 
effect 01 July 2023. 
 
24/7 Will be on site two days prior to the start date to ensure a smooth handover and to 
familiarise themselves with the Village. 
 
They will have their own scanners and systems that they will use.  We ask that you bear with 
them as they will need to scan all resident’s drivers licenses to have it on their system. 
 
They will also have to scan all domestic workers and gardeners as well as care worker’s identity 
documents once, to get them loaded on their system.  
 
We wish to thank Regain and his team for their commitment to the security of our Village over 
the past 7 years.   
 
Kind Regards.  
 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 


